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P&C Lunch
Orders Friday 5 April

Daylight
Savings Ends

Sunday 7
April

Anzac Service
at School with

Kyogle RSL

Thursday 11
April

COLOURSS
Social at

Wiangaree Hall

Thursday 11
April

Last Day of
Term 1- Mufti

Day

Friday 12
April

ANZAC Day
March in Kyogle

Thursday 25
April

First Day of 
Term 2 Tuesday 30

April

COLOURSS
Colour run @

The Risk PS
Friday 3 May

Mother’s Day Sunday 12
May

Welcome to Week 10,
COLOURSS School Social
We are combining with our friends from Collins Creek Public to
have a social on Thursday 11 April at Wiangaree Hall. The theme is
“Heroes.” Come dressed up as your favourite superhero, sporting
hero, movie character or local hero. Collins Creek P&C will be
providing a free sausage sizzle from 5:30pm, with the social
starting at 6pm and finishing at 7:30pm. Parents are required to
stay for the duration of the social. 
ANZAC Day
This year ANZAC Day falls in the second week of the school
holidays. There will be a Dawn Service at 5am, as well as a Morning
Service. The Risk students have been invited to take part in the  
ANZAC Day March that will commence at 9:30am. Students and
staff will meet at 9:15am in Geneva Street (outside the Exchange
Hotel). The March will end at the Cenotaph, where a ceremony will
take place at 10am. Parents/ Carers can pick their child up from
there. It is expected that students wear full school uniform. Please
return the note if your child is able to participate in the Anzac Day
March.
There will also be an ANZAC Service at school on Thursday 11th  
April at 10:30am led by the Kyogle RSL branch.
Term 2
Just a reminder that students will be returning to school on
Tuesday 30th April. The Risk staff will be joining Collins Creek staff
on Monday 29th April for Teacher Professional Learning based on
the new English and Mathematics curriculum. 
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Dates to Remember:

Wishing you and your family a wonderful and safe holiday! I look forward to seeing everyone
back in Term 2!

Sushira Bendall 
Relieving Principal



We Love Where We Learn!

STEM T4L
The Primary class has been
learning with the help of the
STEM T4L kit. The kit is on loan to
our school through the
Department of Education
Technology 4 Learning initiative.
The Inventor Robotics kit includes
Lego Spike robotics, the Makey
Makey and the Micro:bit. We
were lucky to have a visit from IT
expert Ethan to help us navigate
the robotic kits. We have the kits
until the end of term 2.

Cross Country and Colour Run
On Friday 3 May, Collins Creek Public School will
come together at The Risk PS to run the Cross
Country followed by a Fun Colour Run. 
The order of events:
10:30am The 11/12/13 year old boys and girls run the
3000m course. 
11am The 8/9/10 year old boys and girls run the
2000m course
Lunch
12:30pm 5/6/7 year old boys and girls and the
Colour Run run the 600m course.
Family members are invited to join the Colour Run
with students at the cost of $5. Adults must register
and pay to participate for safety reasons. We will
send our runners to Barkers Vale Public School  on
Tuesday 14 May to compete in the Kyogle District
Cross Country.

Kyogle RSL sub-Branch
The Risk PS has been invited to march on ANZAC

day in
Kyogle. ANZAC day falls on (Thursday 25 April)

PROGRAM
Dawn Service at the Cenotaph 5.30am
Assemble for March, in Geneva Street,

(opposite Exchange Hotel) 9.15am
March through centre of town to Cenotaph 9.30am

Service and Wreath laying at Cenotaph 10.00am
 

Please note: If your children are marching please
make sure

they are in the correct school uniform. 
The Risk school shirt, navy shorts and joggers.

 The school will supply student hats. 

https://www.esafety.gov.au/parents


We Love Where We Learn!

Share our Space
Our school is a part of the ‘Share Our
Space’ initiative. We will open our school
grounds during the autumn school
holidays from 8am to 5pm every day
from Saturday 13 April to Sunday 28 April
2024, including ANZAC Day.

Friday Lunch
We are very fortunate to have our 
P & C cook in our lovely new kitchen.
Tomorrow’s menu sounds delicious. 
On the last Friday of the term, we will be
selling pies or sausage rolls, as it will be an
odd week. 

Mufti Day
Wear mufti clothes on the last day of term 1.
Gold coin donation will go to student
parliament.



PBL: All settings
Infant Room: Sylis - for always turning up ready to work and completing his tasks on time.   

Primary Room: Mila - for being supportive of her classmates and joining in team activitives.

together we learn

STUDENT OF THE FORTNIGHT!STUDENT OF THE FORTNIGHT!STUDENT OF THE FORTNIGHT!

Travelling safely by bus
Bus travel is a great way to safely get to and from school. 
Safety tips: 

Always meet your child at the bus stop – never on the opposite
side of the road.
Hold your child’s hand at the bus stop.  
Stand a few steps back from the edge of the road when waiting
at the bus stop.  
Wait until the bus has gone, then choose a safe place to cross
the road. 

Swimming is now finished for the term 
The students have had a great time at the pool.

https://officeofsport.ungerboeck.com/prod/emc00/register.aspx?eid=ZXhTak9QREZXSkhPMXVYaitpRVk2Zz090


We Love Where We Learn!

Easter Performance at Lynch’s Creek Hall
On Friday 22nd March, our students performed for our
local community. The students told Easter jokes, sung
songs, danced and handed out Easter cards to
people. It was lovely to see the children interact with
our local community. 




